September 25, 2022




9:00 AM WORSHIP

The Preparation

“Forever” Jazze Palmer

WELCOME

WORSHIP AND PRAISE
“Faithful Now” & “My Lighthouse”

THE WORD
“Hope, Not Duds”
Genesis 3:14-20

THE RESPONSE
REFLECTION & RECOGNITION
OF OFFERINGS

SPECIAL MUSIC

Jazze Palmer

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER/
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE

THE SENDING

“Cornerstone”

BENEDICTION

11:15 AM WORSHIP

PRELUDE

“Here I Am to Worship With O Worship the King”

WELCOME

HYMN
“Jesus, Thine All-Victorious Love” No. 422

PRAYER

TIME OF REFLECTION AND

RECOGNITION OF OFFERING
“Praise God From Whom All Blessings Flow”

MESSAGE
“Hope, Not Duds”
Genesis 3:14-20

HYMN
“Breathe on Me, Breath of God” No. 420

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER/
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE

CLOSING HYMN
“More Love to Thee, O Christ” No. 453

BENEDICTION

POSTLUDE
“Let All Things Now Living”




Flowers

The floral centerpiece is presented by

Barbara Schroyer and family in loving memory of
Ted Schroyer’s birthday on September 23rd.

Youth Ministry

A great way to help out our Youth Ministry is to
provide dinner for their meetings It can be as sim-
ple as having pizza delivered, or you cook your fa-
vorite meal. Spaghetti, tacos, and burgers are al-
ways favorites. Sign up at:

https://ttsu.me/youthmeals

HELP WANTED:

If you’re looking for a way to help our Preschool,
Sunday School, Youth, or Climb ministries, be
sure to check out our new communication board
located in the Narthex. When we are in need of
donations or extra help with a project, opportu-
nities will be posted on this board. Please put
donations under easel or see Julie Mann.

Ladies of Yorkshire Church:

Join us at 7:00 pm on Monday nights
starting September 12th, for “What

Does It Mean To Be Chosen?” a nine- *®
week Bible Study based on the
television series “The Chosen”.

“Being chosen by Jesus has beautiful |
and far-reaching implications—
although it says even more about the
Chooser than the choosees. We are loved because
He is love. We are saved because He is merciful.
We belong to the family of God because Jesus in-
vites us, making the Bible and all its promises as
true for us today as it was for God’s chosen people.
What does it actually mean to be Chosen? To an-
swer that question, we’re going Old school—
Testament that is—which leads us back to the New.
Which always leads us directly to Jesus.”

Food Collection Next Sunday!

Just a reminder to please bring non-perishable
(canned or dry packaged) items next Sunday to
benefit Christ Hope Church. Donations may be
placed under the coat rack. This is an ongoing,
year-round effort. Thank you for your support.

Donation Request:

LifePath Christian Ministries is in urgent need of
55 Gallon trash bags. If you’d like to donate,
please leave it under the easel or see Susan
Workinger.

Save the Date!

Trunk or Treat will be coming up on October 30!
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Please help 'oviul Noise Christian Preschool with our

Sub and Sandwich
Fundraiser

October 28th
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October 18th — 4:00-6:00

Today

We are selling R&K subs and pretzel sandwiches.
Help raise money for JNCP and get dinner at the same time.

Order subs and sandwiches in the Narthex or take an order
form home and get friends and family to order too!

Any questions or to order subs please contact Julie Mann or
call the church office.

Julie’s email: jncp@yorkshirechurch.org  Julie’s cell: 410-430-7263  Church office: 717-755-4952 Il 4
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Dear Y orkshire Fellowship,

Thank you for the many inquiries that we have received from you regarding how to support the
Joyful Noise Christian Preschool!

As a preschool, our goal is to provide the best possible experience for our children which includes
small class sizes, highly qualified teachers, Christian education and maintaining an affordable
tuition for our families.

As most of you are aware, INCP is a mission of Y orkshire Church which means that we use
Missions funds to offset our Preschool expenses. The Preschool is our largest mission expense, and
this year, due to rising costs and a slightly lower enrollment rate, we are running at a deficit. The
church has provided graciously for our supply needs from our Giving Heart Tree and now lobby
Mission Board. As we continue to have needed supplies, we will put them up on the Mission Board
in the church lobby.

There are several ways to give to the Preschool. One way is to put money in the collection plate
labeled “Preschool” or “JNCP” and the other way is to give online under the “Preschool” tab. The
“Preschool Tuition” tab is for Preschool Families to pay their student’s tuition expenses.

You can also support our preschool by letting people know about us in your day-to-day conversa-
tions as you are out and about. I know this is happening because we have received referrals from
some congregation members--but the more the merrier! We teach our students about the Bible and
that Jesus loves them. We show them love every day and we teach them to love one another. We
have a great team and great families and we know that JNCP fills a great need in our community.

Many thanks for all your support!
Blessings!
Julie Mann

Preschool Director










Sunday Sehool & Educalional [Programs

Sunday School Classes are held at 10:15 AM.

Please come and grow in fellowship with others and more importantly with the Lord.
All are welcome!

Children's Classes

«
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Orange is a path, a strategy that combines the strength of two—yellow and red—to create the bril-
liance of another, Orange. By combining the critical influences of the light of the church (yellow) and
the love of the family (red), the Orange strategy synchronizes efforts and shows a generation who God
is, more effectively than either could alone. The Orange Strategy draws on the elements of wonder,
discovery and passion, infusing them into children, students and young adults. Why? To see God for
who He is, to help young people see themselves the way God sees them, so that they can love others
the way God does.

Preschool - 2nd Grade: Room 203: Mrs. Barb Snare
Grades 3rd thru 5th: Room: Mrs. Rachel Fry

= CLIMB PROGRAM

Our new CLIMB program kicked off August 7th, but we would love to encourage more
children to participate in this new and exciting adventure! Students in K-2 will come
directly to ROOM 203 prior to the start of the 9:00 AM service. Students embark on a
variety of activities (Sunday School lesson, snack, centers, games, etc.). They can be
picked up at 11:00 AM in Room 203. If you have any questions about CLIMB or want
to volunteer Sunday mornings, please reach out to one of the Education Team mem-
bers (Barb Snare, Rachel Fry, Kristin Berman, Susan Workinger, Debra Why, Lexi Mor-
row, Laurie Mink, Laura Blackwood, Julie Mann, or Rick Focht -Ed Chair)!






Bible Stuely

Yorkshire Men’s Fellowship

NEW 12-week SERIES! Starting
Wednesday, September 21, 6AM or 6:30PM

(The group currently meets upstairs in the education wing)

The Yorkshire Men’s Fellowship is a come-as-you-are group of about 2 dozen men who gather
each week to share in fellowship, devotion, and Bible Study. Some come every week, others
simply come when they can, so if you haven’t come to a study before, give it a try, at either 6AM
or 6:30PM. All are welcome to this group who would simply enjoy weekly fellowship!

FRAKKLIN GRAHAM SEPT. 25. 4 BP.M.
GOD YORK | PA

LOVESRS BOBCAT OF YORK

Bud
YOU™ GRANDSTAND STAGE AT
THE YORK EXPO CENTER

MY
L1H A HS R

aa el -



